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- Introductions 
- Principal update:  Family Survey results shared, from the fall 

51% shared that email is the best way to communicate home 
Remind is set up to text all families, unless they opted out 
Overall there were positive trends in the survey results 

 
- Fundraising: 

Currently our balance is about $31,000, less than last year (partly due to boundary 
change and a lower student population) 
Spirit Wear is ending this week, we received $3 on every shirt sold, and will do another 
sale next year with more choices  
Butterbraid will be the next fundraiser this spring 
Reserve fund explained 
Pizza Night at Figaro’s Pizza on March 17th, flyers will be in Friday folders and either the 
paper flyer or the ne posted on our website need to be used when buying the pizza 
 

- Year Books 
Ms Ramirez has offered to spearhead the yearbook project.  Last year the profit was 
$740 
PTO voted to give Ms. Ramirez the last part of her money needed to complete her 
Donors Choose Project ($156) 
Discussion of possible ads that could be placed in yearbooks, Grant will pursue 
 

- Staff Appreciation 
Thanks to all the donations this week! 
March 18th and 19th, meals for conferences discussed.  Volunteers needed 
 

- Question to the PTO 
In regards to the novel coronavirus, what steps is the school taking? 
The school is following guidelines from the district, that are directly from the Oregon 
Health Authority  ​https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/news/update-coronavirus-march-2-2020/ 
 

- Field Day Updates 
The day will be split with younger kids doing field day in the morning and the upper 
grades celebrating in the afternoon 
Snow cones were a big hit, so we will try and rent a machine again but not do the dunk 
tank 
Volunteer sign ups will start on-line and then there will be a paper option, to avoid 
doubling up in some places 
June 9th is field day 

https://salkeiz.k12.or.us/news/update-coronavirus-march-2-2020/

